From: Rich [mailto:]

Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 2:21 PM
To: Padilla, Ingrid

Subject: To The City Council.

Dear Council members,

| would like to go on record as supporting completely the planning
commission's recommendation about housing development on the Baylands.
I do not support risking anyone's life by allowing residential housing to be built
on an extremely toxic landfill, nor do | want to seet the city set itself up with the
burden of responsibility should the developer skip out after building the
project. Please take the time to review all options presented by the developer
and don't let money or promises cloud your judgement on something that will
have a lasting effect on all resident of our City.
Yours respectfully,
Richard Zink
68 Humboldt Road
Brisbane (since 1988)
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From: Rich [mailto:] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 2:21 PM
To: Padilla, Ingrid
Subject: To The City Council.

Dear Council members, 
        I would like to go on record as supporting completely the planning commission's recommendation about housing development on the Baylands.
 I do not support risking anyone's life by allowing residential housing to be built on an extremely toxic landfill, nor do I want to seet the city set itself up with the burden of responsibility should the developer skip out after building the project. Please take the time to review all options presented by the developer and don't let money or promises cloud your judgement on something that will have a lasting effect on all resident of our City. 
Yours respectfully,
Richard Zink
68 Humboldt Road 
Brisbane (since 1988)  



